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F r i d ay  2 3 r d  J u n e  2 0 1 7  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 5 assembly for parents today was about their topic on India. The children explained what the Indian flag stood for and explained what the 
British flag stood for as well. Imad and Omar read the stories they’d written which are based on the Indian tales and legends the class have been 
reading. Taylor, Rebecca, Nisa, Imad, Ruslan, Asha, Anika and Nusrat did a wonderful performance of an Indian dance which represented the 
Indian monsoon season (song name: Barso Re Megha). At the end of their assembly Year 5 sang a song beautifully for all of us to remember the 
families affected by the Grenfell Tower tragedy. Well done Year 5 for being caring and respectful as well as life long learners.  
 

Eid Mubarrak to all our families who will be celebrating the end of Ramadan this weekend. School is closed on Monday for Eid and we will     
celebrate Eid in school on Tuesday. 
 

We say good bye to Mr Doherty who has been a student teacher in Year 1 since September. He is now a fully fledged teacher! We give him our 
best wishes for his future career as a teacher. 
 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

THIS  WEEK ’S  RESULTS :   

Class Attendance  
Number 
of Lates 

 
Lining up 
Awards 

Nursery 92.3% 8   

Reception 97.9% 4   

Year 1 98.5% 5  1 

Year 2 95.4% 5  3 

Year 3 96.8% 8  2 

Year 4 97.9% 5  7 

Year 5 97.2% 2  3 

Year 6 96.6% 3  3 

Overall  96.5% 40  

Well-done 
Year 4! 

Keep it up. 

Love God,  love yourse l f ,  love one another  

Nursery Arisha Uddin For fantastic blending in phonics 

Reception Inaaya Hoque 
For working really hard to improve her 
reading and writing skills in RWI. 

Year 1 Ononto Raj 

For being a supportive classmate,    
helping make others feel better when 
they are not chosen first. Caring and 

respectful. 

Year 2 Frank Dumnoi 
For being such a delight to teach. Such a 

friendly, positive  and smiley member of 
Year 2. 

Year 3 Abdullah Hashmi 
For being a mature member of the Year 3 
team, always being caring and         

respectful.    

Year 4 
Muhammed Ziyad 

Ali  

An incredible improvement in all     
learning. Taking responsibility for   

handwriting too.  

Year 5 Chloe Covely 

Has come a really long way in her   
learning behaviour, shows great       

maturity, focus and resilience. Keep it up 
Chloe! 

Year 6 
Abu-Hamza  

Faheem 
For surprising everyone with his acting 

ability.  

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS    
 

643 Blyton House 466 Dahl House  
 

 

  
 

553 Donaldson House 646 Rosen House  

@stpaulst luke  

Reminder: School will be closed on Monday 26th June 
for EID celebrations.  

We return on Tuesday 27th June which is a           
non-uniform day for EID class parties. 



Please remember to  check the  d iary  dates  weekly .  
(Changes might  apply) .  

Diary Dates: 
Monday 26th June - EID Celebrations - School is closed 

Tuesday 27th June - EID Class Parties - Non-uniform 
Day—bring food/snacks/drinks to share 

Thursday 29th June - Learning through Play session 

(children under 5 years) - 9:15am—10:45am - SPSL Hall 

Friday 30th June - Nursery Class Assembly 

Friday 30th June - Parent Coffee Morning - 9am - Father 

Duncan Ross Room - All parents/carers welcome 

Wednesday 5th July - Nursery & Reception Sports Day - 

SPSL Playground 

Friday 7th July - Year 4 Class Assembly 

Friday 7th July - Summer Fair  

Tuesday 11th July - Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 12th July - Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day - 

SPSL Playground 

Thursday 13th July - Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 
Sports Day - St Paul's Way Trust School 

Wednesday 19th July - Year 6 Leavers Service - St Paul’s 

Church, Bow Common - Parent/Carers welcome 

Thursday 20th July - Year 6 end of year performance - 

SPSL Hall - 9:30am - All Year 6 parents/carers welcome 

Friday 21st July - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Monday 4th September - Inset Day - School is closed 

Tuesday 5th September - Inset Day - School is closed 

Wednesday 6th September - School starts for Reception, 

Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6.  

Nursery- staggered start dates (letter will be sent out to 

confirm) 

Tuesday 11 th July 2017 

1:30pm – 6:30pm  

(10 minutes time slot per child) 
Please ensure you arrive on time for your   

appointment.   
 

It is important that you attend these meetings as 

your child’s teacher will update you on your child’s 

attainment and progress this year.  

Nursery parents/carers wi l l  be e ither on 
Tuesday 11 th July between 1:00pm—4:40pm 

or on Wednesday 12 th July  between 
3:00pm—4:30pm. 

Parent Consultations 

 

Pupils, parents/carers and staff have been raising 

funds to help those who have been left bereaved,     

injured, or  homeless by the Grenfell Tower       

tragedy.  
 

All funds raised will be donated to the British Red 

Cross, London Fire Relief Fund. For further        

information please visit online:  

  https://beta.redcross.org.uk/appeal/London-fire-

relief-fund   

If you would like to still contribute, please        

donate by 10am on Tuesday 27th June. 
 

Our thoughts are with those who lost their lives 

and everyone else affected by the tragic event. 
 

We will find out how much we raised next week.  

Well ington Boots  Wanted! ! !  

Nursery and Reception are collecting old            
wellington boots for the children to use in school 

on a rainy day. If anyone has any old wellies to 
donate please bring them to Nursery. 

E ID  CLASS  PARTIES  

Tuesday 27 th June  

Non-uniform Day 

Please bring snacks/drinks to share 

Prizes will be given for the best dressed! 

Miss Demant asked everyone in Year 2 to bring in toys and 
books that we no longer wanted or needed, to donate to 
charity. In the Muslim faith, Zakat is about giving to those 
who are less fortunate. To get an idea of what it feels like 

to give to those who are less lucky than ourselves. We then 
donated these toys and books to a charity.   

 

On Wednesday 14th June, Year 2 went on an exciting trip 

to the Natural History Museum where they got to learn 

about and examine dinosaur fossils. They also met the   

awesome robotic T-rex!  

There are many activities for children and adults in 

Tower Hamlets during the summer holidays. Please 

look in the parents display board or the leaflet point 

(school office) for further information. You can also visit the 

Tower Hamlets website. 

https://beta.redcross.org.uk/appeal/London-fire-relief-fund
https://beta.redcross.org.uk/appeal/London-fire-relief-fund


Movies for Juniors at a Discount 
Cineworld Cinemas - West India 

Quay, Buy tickets in store or online 

(70p charge) Cineworld.com 

£2 tickets to see movies on Saturday 24th June & Sunday 

25th June.   

11:00am - Smurfs: The Lost Village 

11:10am - Beauty and The Beast 

11:20am - Peppa Pig: My first cinema experience 

Every adult must be accompanied by a child for this offer. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cineworld are supporting Children in Need by selling Pudsey 

products such as ears, key rings, bandannas and more! 

Summer Fair  

If any parents, carers and family 

friends would like to hold a stall at 

our Summer Fair on Friday 7th July 
please contact the school office on 

020 7987 4624. 

Each table costs only £10! 

 

Summer Fair donations are also 

wanted. Please contact the school 

office ASAP. 

 

 

All parents/carers welcome! Please come to 

watch, support and join us!  

Nursery & Reception Wednesday 5th July  SPSL Playground 

Year 1 & Year 2 Wednesday 12th July  SPSL Playground 

Year 3, Year 4,  

Year 5 & Year 6 
Thursday 13th July  

St Paul's Way Trust School,  

E3 4FT 

There are currently job vacancies for: 
 

 Midday Meals Supervisors 

 School Cleaners 

 Senior School Cleaner 
 

For an application pack please email:  
admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk For more information 
visit the Tower Hamlets Website or contact the school 

office on 020 7987 4624. 

Our Book Fair starts on Tuesday 27th 

June until Thursday 29th June. 

3:30pm - 4:00pm 

Outside Year 3 Classroom 

 

https://www.cineworld.co.uk/movies-for-juniors
mailto:email%20admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk

